Calendar Entry

Meeting

- 11:00am - 12:00pm: Mesting with the CEOs/Presidents
- of PPL Electric Utilities and Public Service Enterprise

- Group (PSEG) (Btaff: David Hayes, Laura Davis, Steve
 Black, Jon Jarvis, Gay Vielzke)

kensalazar@ios.dol.gov
. "Pairillo, Thomas E”

i

Thu 08/04/2011 11:00 AM
Thu 08/04/2011 12:00 PM

1 hour

Office of the Secretary

David Hayes, Laura Davis, Christopher
| Mansour, Matt Lee-Ashley, Kenneth
Lane, Steve Black, Jon

Maureen Foslet/WASOINPS, Bert
FrostiWABOMNPS

gfhen: Thursday, August 04, 2011 11:00 AM-12:00 PM (GMT-05:00) Eastern Time (U8 & Canada).

Where: Office of the Secretary

Note: The GMT offset above doses not reflect daylight saving time adjustments.
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POC: Paulette Pidcock, 202-326-0186
Attendees:

Sim Miller, CEQ and Chairman, PPL Corporation

Dave DeCampli, President, PPL Electric Utilities

Ron Reybitz, Senior Counsel, PPL Corporation

Kim Hanemann, Vice President of Transmission Projects, PSE&G
Ralph LaRossa, President, PSEG Utlity Electric

Paulette Pidcock, Federal Government Relations, PPL Electric Utilities
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James H. Miller PPL Corporation £ KON

Chairman and Chief Executive Officer Two North Ninth Street

Tel. 610.774.5201 Fax 610.774.5847 Allentown, PA 18101-1179
jhmiller@pplweb.com Tel. 810.774.5151

www.pplweb.com

August 12, 2011

The Honorable Ken Salazar
Secretary

U.S, Department of the Interior
1849 C Strest NW
Washington, D.C. 20240

Dear Secretary Salazar:

On behalf of everyone at PPL, and on behalf of Ralph LaRossa and his team at
PSE&G, | am writing to express our sincere gratitude for a very productive meeting on
the Susquehanna-Roseland power line project on August 4, 2011. We appreciated your
expression of support for critical energy infrastructure projects — built and managed in
ways that preserve, conserve and honor the unique public values of the federal lands
managed by the Interior Depariment.

Your personal involvement in this issue has been extremely valuable. We look forward
to working with members of your staff, and with everyone at the National Park Service,
as we move forward with the Environmental Impact Statement. We greatly appreciate
your stated intention to marshal Department resources {o conclude the decision-making
process and issue a Record of Decision by October 1, 2012. Issuance of the permits
and related approvals from the Department by this date will allow us to - move forward to
meet our federal reliability obligations to the region's electric customers.

Please allow us to assure you, as we did during our meeting, that our proposal for the
Susquehanna-Roseland project anticipates fulfilling the most exacting standards for
conservation and mitigation. The non-impairment mandate that guides National Park
Service decisions sets a demanding threshold for our project, but we are determined fo
meet it. :

Please feel free to contact us, of course, if there is ever any information you need.

Sincerely,
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James H. Miller



